
Minutes of
Bainbridge Township Cemetery Board

 May 19, 2010

Present: Bill Takacs, Chairman; Jeff Markley, Township Trustee; Rob Arnold; Ted Seliga;
Greg Marous, Road Department and Linda Zimmerman, Secretary

Mr. Takacs called the special meeting to order at 3:40 P.M.

OLD BUSINESS

Columbariums

The board held a special work session for the purpose of reviewing columbariums.  The
board discussed materials, size, height, design, location, niche sizes, urn sizes and types, pricing,
the engraving style on the panels and the demand for columbariums.  The board also discussed
installing a columbarium with double and single niches as an option and was in agreement that
the columbariums should be freestanding and built in phases.  The board members will research
designs, materials and costs.

Since there was no further business before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:20
P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda L. Zimmerman
Secretary to Cemetery Board
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